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THE ST. MARY’S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

Bellamour Way, Colton, Rugeley, Staffordshire, WS15 3LN



Chief Executive Office:  Mr Paul Lovern
Head Teacher: Mr Jon Wynn
Telephone:  01889 224506

e-mail:  stmarysoffice@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk  

website:  www.st-marys-colton.staffs.sch.uk 


2nd March 2020

Dear Parents
JOSEPH AND THE AMAZING TECHNICOLOUR DREAMCOAT
I would like to thank you all for your continuing support of the Joseph and his Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat production, which is to be performed on Saturday 13th June 2020.  I wish to also thank the volunteers who are working hard behind the scenes to make this production happen.

Unfortunately over the last two weeks I have been notified by some pupils that they no longer intend to take part on the day of the production.

As you will appreciate it is far too late to reallocate parts etc., however if you know that your child will not be attending, please would you let me know immediately.

Your child will need to be available all day on Saturday 13th June 2020, for dress rehearsal, matinée and evening performances.

Thank you for your understanding.
Yours sincerely
Mrs S Parkes 

Academy Music Coordinator
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